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Genersl Otfices. 212 West Michigan Avenue Jasckson, M! 49201 « (517) 788-0550

March 12, 1981

Charles Bechhoefer, Esq.

Atomic Safety & Licensing Board Panel
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Bechhoefer:
Attached hereto is a cuver letter which was sent out with the
Applicant's Responses to the 11/26/80 Interrogatories of the

NRC Staff. This letter was inadvertently omitted from the
copies sent to persons on the service list.

Very truly yours,
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James E. Brunner
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